
To receive a report on Cormacs’s improved drainage in the area of Homer Park and 
consider any actions and associated expenditure. 

 
 

 
Services Minute 112/23/24 – 14.12.24 
 
It was proposed by Councillor P Samuels, seconded by Councillor Stoyel and RESOLVED to defer 
to the 8th February 2024 Services Committee meeting subject to sufficient information being 
available following a site visit.  
 
 
Update 
 
Cormac are currently developing a design on behalf of Cornwall Council to improve drainage in the 
area of Homer Park, Saltash. The route of the system would be from the top of Homer Park, through 
Pollards Way into an existing outfall point. 
 
We can now confirm the area in question is not Town Council land therefore no consideration from 
Saltash Town Council is required. 
 
Members are asked to note the update. 
 
 
 
End of Report 
Service Delivery Manager  


